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We hope that this will show you some of the amazing things our young people 

have done this term. As you can see, learning is a lot of fun! 

WOW day  

 Pathway 2 celebrated the start of the Space 

topic by having a Wow Day! The students did 

lots of different activities to help learn about 

Space! In ICT they used the Green Screen to 

travel to another galaxy! They made rock 

cakes in food technology and used the drums 

and instruments in music to sing songs 

about space. They all went into the library 

to share the Goodnight Spacemen story, 

everybody had a great day. We love Wow 

Days!!  

  

 

Bring the power 

This term 2Si were invited to attend 

‘Bring the power’ school festival. The 

event brought schools across 

Birmingham together to participate in 

activities such as wheelchair basketball, 

tennis, drama and dance. Students got 

the opportunity to meet and interview team GB athletes Siobhan 

Fitzpatrick and Delicious Orie.  All pupils had lots of fun throughout the 

day and really enjoyed meeting Perry the mascot.  



Macaroni Woods 

During October we took most of KS4 and KS5 to 

Macaroni Woods. This was a work experience 

residential. Pupils gained experience of 

preparing and cooking their own healthy meals. 

Pupils also gained experience in horticulture by 

preparing beds for spring. Our target was to prepare 

2 beds. Pupils exceeded all expectations by 

preparing 5! Well done Pathway 3!  

 

Pollination 

During September, pupils from Pathway 3 visited the 

Pollination Exhibition in the city centre, where they took 

part in a crafts workshop. The pupils really enjoyed 

looking at the plants and reading their free copy of the 

book “Our Planet”.  

 

 

 

 



Freefall 

During November Pathway 3 pupils visited the Freefall dance show at 

Birmingham Hippodrome. Pupils watched a series of dances and 

enjoyed watching ex Foxhollies students tell their stories through 

dance.   

           

 

 
 

Autu mn workshare 

Parents and students came together to celebrate the 

work we’ve done throughout this term. There was a 

dance performance, beautiful displays of work, and 

lots of lovely items to buy that the students had 

made. We made £380.91 which was a great effort! 

 

 
 

 

Out in the community 

Pathway 4 have been getting out and about for community inclusion 

and have been adding a trip to the cafe to their regular park walk! 



Joseph Chamberlain College 

During December Pathway 3 were invited to 

Joeseph Chamberlain College for a day of fun 

Christmas crafts, organised by Health and 

Social care students at the college. These are 

students that come to Fox Hollies on 

placement and wanted an opportunity to 

thank the pupils at Fox Hollies for all their 

hard work!  

 

Christmas festivities   

On Wednesday we had a day of Christmas fun! It 

was Christmas jumper day and we had a visit from 

Santa. We ate a yummy Christmas 

dinner and the day ended 

with bingo in the afternoon!  

We hope you all 

have a wonderful Christmas break, and look 

forward to seeing the students back on Tuesday 3rd January 2023! 
 


